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dbarthelmy@webmineral.com

From: Dragon Minerals <steve@dragon-minerals.ccsend.com> on behalf of Dragon Minerals 

<steve@dragon-minerals.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 05, 2020 10:48 AM

To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com

Subject: Show Cancellation

 

 

 

 

  

Show Cancellation 
 

 

  

 

 

Yet another mineral show has been cancelled due to the current pandemic: The 

Gold Coast show, originally scheduled for June 13 and 14 in Ventura, 

California. It has been rescheduled for June 12 and 13, 2021. 
 

However the 
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Try email marketing for free today!  
 

 

 

 


